
 

 

 

 

November 23, 2020 

Offsite and Interior Visits 

 
For almost two months, Residents of VGM have been able to leave the facility, under some very 
strict guidelines from the Department of Public Health regarding personal protective 
equipment, social distancing, hand hygiene, and safe transportation. This has been very 
beneficial to Residents who are able to participate, but this program does involve significant 
risks.  
 
Effective immediately, Victoria Glen Manor will no longer be offering offsite visits for Residents. 
Interior visits in our Boardroom area will also be suspended at this time. These programs will be 
re-evaluated in approximately two weeks to assess their risk. 
 
With the introduction of Designated Support Persons (DSPs), Residents have been receiving 
frequent 2-hour visits in their rooms from caregivers. These will continue, as will Facetime, 
Skype, phone calls, etc. DSPs can contact 506-273-4885 ext. 0 to schedule DSP visits. 
 
Christmas planning for VGM Residents is underway; please let’s all stay safe so VGM Residents  
can celebrate the holidays surrounded by love. 
 
Thank you for working with us to help our Residents stay safe and happy! 
 

 

Sincerely,  

The Management Team of Victoria Glen Manor 


